Topic:  What rural Missourians need to know about Meth
Rationale:	The production and distribution of Methamphetamine (and other illegal drugs) is a widespread problem across rural Missouri.  Many communities served by Agricultural Education programs would benefit from educational opportunities about the problem, particularly what they need to know when coming into contact with it, or the toxic trash created by its manufacture.  This topic is appropriate for any program in Missouri, and at any time of the year.
Presenters:  Contact the Missouri State Highway Patrol or your local county sheriff’s office.  Either should be able to identify a presenter knowledgeable of the unique law enforcement challenges of your local community, and capable of communicating these to your group.  There are also many “drug task force” law enforcement agencies across Missouri; MSHP and county sheriffs work closely with these groups as well, and may utilize them in this meeting.
To contact the Missouri State Highway Patrol:  
http://www.mshp.dps.missouri.gov/MSHPWeb/Root/index.html

Map in upper right hand corner of website, click on your county to find the contact information on troop that serves your county.  You will probably have to make initial contact with phone call, then possibly work out details by email.

To contact your local county sheriff:  google “‘your county’ County Missouri Sheriff” (i.e. “Audrain County Missouri Sheriff”).  Initial contact by a phone call is recommended.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sample Press Release:
The Agricultural Education Department of the Anytown High School will host a meeting on “What rural Missourians need to know about Meth” presented by Sgt. Ima Investigator of the Missouri Highway Patrol.  The meeting will be held on Thursday February 22, 2016 in the Agricultural Education classroom.  Sgt. Investigator is assigned to the West Central Missouri Drug Task Force, and will share the dangers present in our community due to the presence of Methamphetamine. Cooper County Sheriff Jethro Gibbs will also be assisting in the presentation.  This event is open to the community!


